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Sunday,  

August 16th 
 

Guest Pastor 
Rev. Andrew Barnhill 

 
Sermon:  

“As Jesus Prayed ” 
 

Scripture: 
Matthew 11:25-30 

 
 

Wednesday 
 August 19th 

 
 

Prayer Meeting 
 

Guest Speaker 
Rev. Andrew Barnhill 

 
“5 Habits of the 
Heart” (Series) 

 

 

 

 Volunteers Are Needed For The New Church Year! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The church Nominating Committee will be meeting over the next few weeks to fill  

committee positions for the coming year. Please be in prayer for the Nominating  

Committee as they begin this very important process. Filling these positions is crucial to 

our mission to carry the ministry of Christ into the community.  We can successfully  

represent Jesus only with your prayers and through our members active participation in 

our programs. In the coming weeks we will be contacting you to ask that you serve on 

our church committees, and we request that you give our church's needs considerable 

thought. 

David Jordan, chairman 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  The 2015-2016 

  Music Ministry 

  officially begins on 
  Wednesday, September 8 
 
 
 

 For Children 
 

 (Wednesday, September 9 ) 
 

  Children’s Handchimes (grades 3-5)  
 Children’s Choir (grades 1-5) 
  

 For Youth 
 

 (Sunday, September 13) 
 

  Youth Ensemble (grades 6-12) 

  Youth Handbells (grades 6-12) 
  

 For Adults 
 

 (Tuesday, September 15) 
 

  The Singing Seniors (55 yrs. & up) 
 

  (Wednesday, August 12) 
 

  The Chancel Choir (adults-all ages) 
 

  
 

  Plan now to join the Music Ministry for 
  2015-2016 

Music  
  Ministry 

 

Memory Verse 
 

“Do not store up for yourselves treasures on earth, 

where moth and rust consume and where thieves 

break in and steal; but store up for yourselves 

 treasures in heaven where neither moth nor rust  

consumes and where thieves do not break in and 

steal. For where your treasure is, there your heart will 

be also. ’’  

 

- Matthew 6: 19 

 

Sign Up For Wednesday Night 

Supper! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting September 2nd Wednesday Night 

Activities and Supper will return.   

 

We are in the process of establishing the 

permanent Wednesday Night Supper list for 

the new church year.  Please call the church 

office to be placed on this list by August 25.   

 

 
 

To: The Congregation 

 

 

Thank you dear friends for your many  

expressions of love and sympathy during  

Roy’s illness and death. Your prayers,  

visits, phone calls, flowers, good,  

memorials and hugs helped to lift our  

spirits. We sincerely appreciate each of  

you. A special thank you to Eddie for his  

daily contact with us and keeping you  

informed of Roy’s condition. May God  

richly bless you.  

 

Sincerely with much love, 

 

Sylvia Walker 



Members in Ministry 

Sunday, August 16, 2015  

 Children’s Church 
Katherine Jordan Scott 

 
Worship Service Greeter 

 Merle Worley 
 

Deacon of the Week 
Betty Jo Prevatte / Sylvia Walker  

 
Nursery 

Carlton & Mary Jean Prince 
 

Sound & Video 
Kirby Sanderson 

 
Offering Tellers 

Buster & Genie Carter 
 

Sunday School Greeters 
Ellis Jordan & Jolene Lewis 

 
DVD Distribution 

Rose Langston 
 

Ushers 
August Chairperson, Charlie Duncan 

Jerry Carter, David Heath, David Tedder, 
Jimmy Greer 

 
 

Aug 15  Richard Cox 

Aug 16  George Holt 

Aug 17  Milton Page 

Aug 17  Benjamin Sauls 

Aug 19  Crystal Leonard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ladies Luncheon 

 Featuring Ann Platz 

 

Saturday, August 22, 2015 

11:30 am– 1:30 pm 

Western Prong Baptist Church 

 

Tickets available at New Foundation  

Christian Bookstore. Tickets are $25.00.  

Backpack Ministry 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Mission Committee has placed an order 

for The Backpack Ministry. This order will take 

us to December.  

 Your past financial support has been great. If 

you would like to be a part of this ministry at this 

time, please give if you feel led. 

 

Thank you,  

Missions Committee 

Deacons Meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2015 
 

7:00 p.m. 



Nonprofit Organization 
US Postage Paid 

Permit #88 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

First Baptist Church 

412 North Madison Street 

Whiteville, NC  28472-3298 

Sunday Morning Worship www.wtxy1540.com 

Audio Streaming Live………at 11:00 am  

Click on the live on air button 

  Sunday, August 16 
 9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
    10:30 a.m. Chancel Choir Warm-up 
  10:55 a.m. Morning Worship, Children’s Worship  
 
   .  
  Monday, August 17 
 9:00 a.m.  Staff Meeting 
 
 .  
  Wednesday, August 19 
 6:30 p.m. Prayer meeting 
 7:15 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 
 

 

CHURCH OFFICE-  8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.   
Phone: (910) 642-2139  

 Fax: (910)642-5874 
E-Mail- fbcoffice@embarqmail.com 

 

 Web Site:  http:// www.fbcwhiteville.com 
 

CHURCH  STAFF 
Minister of Music, Rev. Eddie Fort 
Ministry Assistant, Joshua Long 

Financial Ministry Assistant, Dinah Reaves 
 

Weekly Schedules 

Our Financial Stewardship   
 

August 9, 2015 

 

This Week 

Budget Rec’d  $    6,492.00 

Budget Needed $    8,852.38 

Over $    2,360.38 

 

This Year 

Budget Needs to Date   $ 398,357.10 

Budget Received  YTD  $ 326,756.08 

Under Budget  YTD  $   71,601.02 

 

Sunday School 72 


